
 

Auckland DHB 
Chief Executive’s Office 
Level 12 
Building 31 
Auckland City Hospital 
PO Box 92189 
Victoria Street West 
Auckland 1142 
Ph: (09) 630-9943    ext: 22342 
Email:  ailsac@adhb.govt.nz  

 
 
27 January 2021 
 

 
Re: Official Information Request – Annual reports for 2009, 2010 and 2011 – ADHB Ref: 

20201209-741 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 9 December 2020 requesting the following 
information: 
 
Would you please forward to me via email the annual reports for the Auckland District Health 
Board for the financial years ending 30 June 2009, 2010 and 2011.  The earliest report that is 
available to the public on your website is for 2012. 
 
Please see attached the annual reports for 2009, 2010 and 2011 as requested.  
 
You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the 
Official Information Act.  Information about how to make a complaint is available 
at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Ailsa Claire, OBE 
Chief Executive of Te Toka Tumai (Auckland District Health Board) 
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